
 

 

INVITATION: High-Level Policy Dialogue on “Artificial Intelligence and Democracy: 
Contemporary Challenges and Perspectives” 
 

Date: Thursday 30 May – Friday 31 May 2024 
Venue: Elinor Ostrom, Buontalenti, European University Institute (Florence)  

Convener: Daniel Innerarity | Chair in Artificial Intelligence and Democracy at the EUI School 
of Transnational Governance 
 
Dear Dr. Ljubisa Bojic,  

  
I am delighted to invite you to participate in a High-Level Policy Dialogue on “Artificial Intelligence 

and Democracy: Contemporary Challenges and Perspectives” organised by the Chair in 

Artificial Intelligence and Democracy School of the EUI School of Transnational Governance.  

 

The policy dialogue will be hosted at the European University Institute, Florence on Thursday 30 

May – Friday 31 May 2024.  

 

The rapid growth of Artificial Intelligence (AI) and its impact on society is a crucial topic for the 

future of world democracies. The High-Level Policy Dialogue will explore key aspects shaping the 

relationship between AI and democracy, addressing questions such as: 

 

• How are Artificial Intelligence and Democracy connected, if at all? 

• Is AI a challenge to democracy? 

• How can we transform AI into a valuable tool that strengthens democratic structures 

worldwide? 

 

The STG High-Level Policy Dialogues serve as a platform for representatives from various sectors 

to openly discuss policy issues and explore new approaches. The event will bring together 

academics, policymakers, officials, and civil society members to discuss the priorities of the STG 

Chair in Artificial Intelligence and Democracy on a global scale. Participation is by invitation only, 

and discussions adhere to the Chatham House Rule, ensuring confidentiality. The outcomes will 

inform a policy brief published by the organizers as part of their public mission. 

 

Your contribution would be extremely important to the success of the policy dialogue, and we would 

be honoured to have you participate. We would be delighted whether you can prepare a short 

presentation of about 10 minutes concerning the above-mentioned questions within the area of 

AI and Democracy. 

 

We kindly ask you to please confirm your availability to participate by responding to 

Ioannis.Galariotis@eui.eu.  

 

A provisional programme will duly follow.  

 

For further information, please contact Professor Daniel Innerarity and/or Dr. Ioannis Galariotis at 

Ioannis.Galariotis@eui.eu.  
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Thank you in advance and we look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Professor Daniel Innerarity 

Chair in Artificial Intelligence and Democracy, STG, EUI 

 

 


